
 

CHRISTIAN COUNTY 
ELECTION NOTICE 

 
     THE LAST DAY TO REGISTER TO VOTE OR TO UPDATE 
VOTER ADDRESS INFORMATION (excepting Grace Period 
Registration and Online Registration) prior to the TUESDAY, MARCH 
19th, 2024 GENERAL PRIMARY ELECTION is TUESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 20th, 2024. 
     Voter registration is being conducted at the Christian County Clerk’s 
Office at the Christian County Courthouse in Taylorville, Illinois, 
Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, excluding holidays. 
Appointed Christian County, IL Deputy Registrars may also register 
voters through that date.   
 
          NOTICE TO ELDERLY AND VOTERS WITH DISABILITIES:  
Citizens who are not registered to vote and cannot leave their home, 
hospital, nursing home or other institution because of a physical disability 
can arrange for voter registration by contacting a Deputy Registrar or 
the County Clerk’s office.  The Christian County Clerk’s office has 
complied with Federal and State election laws to promote the 
fundamental right to vote by improving access to voter registration and 
polling places. All Christian County polling places are accessible to the 
elderly and to voters with disabilities. Voters who need to register to vote, 
to transfer their registration to a new address, or who will need special 
assistance with voting by mail, early voting, or at the polls should contact 
the Christian County Clerk’s office at (217) 824-4969.  
 
 
 

Jodie L. Badman 
Christian County Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


